
MINUTES OF CARERS FORUM 
VENUE RIVERSIDE CENTRE 

19th SEPTEMBER 2005 
7.00pm 

 

PRESENT☺9 
 
Daron Perkins – Team Manager, Adult Learning Disability Team 
Pat Smith – Carer Representative on the Partnership Board 
Michelle Gormer – Team Clerk, Adult Learning Disability Team 
Ed Dench  
Ann Glynn 
Mark Blake 
Rob Paton 
Bridget Paton 
 
 
Daron opened the forum and thanked everyone for attending. 
 
AGENDA ITEMS 
 
All agenda items were discussed as from the lunchtime forum (see above 
minutes). 
 
Any other business or issues to be addressed 
From the 26th September the Learning Disability team are being 
inspected for two weeks.  On the 29th September the inspectors have 
asked to meet with a group of carers at HQ.  Daron asked if anyone would 
be interested in attending.  People who volunteered from the evening 
forum are:- 
Ann Glynn 
Bridget Paton 
 
The next Carers’ Forum will be on the 21st November, at 12.00pm and 
7.00pm at the Riverside Centre. 
 
 
KEYNOTE ISSUES TO BE ADDRESSED AT FUTURE FORUMS 
 
� Care Managers - 21st November 2005. 


